
Visit uchicagomedicine.org/mychart for more.

UChicago Medicine is moving to paperless 
billing on Tuesday, April 4, 2023.

UChicago Medicine will be paperless beginning Tuesday,  
April 4, 2023. If you are enrolled in MyChart and have not 
indicated a prior preference, you will no longer receive a 
printed copy of your billing statements. Patients will be notified 
of new statements through email, text messages and MyChart.

Access your health 
information and billing 
details in one place. 

Go paperless with ease and 
convenience with MyChart.

What do I need to know about going paperless?

1 2 3MyChart patient accounts will 
be switched to the paperless 
billing option automatically on 
April 4, 2023. These include 
physician and hospital bills. 
Statements will be shared 
through MyChart, rather than 
mailed to the patient. This 
change will affect patients who 
have not previously opted out 
of paperless billing.

Patients who  
have opted to 
receive paper 
billing statements 
will continue to 
receive statements 
in this format.  

Patients who are enrolled 
in paperless billing will 
receive notification of a 
new statement based on 
their preferred form of 
communications, i.e., push 
notifications through the 
MyChart app and/or email.


